
Dear parents, carers and children, 

Well, I don’t know about you, but I feel that this half term has flown by! Even though it is still winter, and we have been 

having beautiful, crisp, frosty mornings, there are signs of spring starting to emerge. It is encouraging to see splashes of  

colour as daffodils and snowdrops slowly come into view here and there. I hope you will get the opportunity to explore the 

countryside over the coming half term holiday, where you will be able to see further signs of new life in the trees and fields. 

And, as we know, walking in the fresh air is proven to be one of the best ways to improve our mental health. 

We will be holding our Ash Wednesday service on Wednesday 22nd February at St Mary’s Church. This will take place at 

2pm, and parents/carers/grandparents are welcome to join us. An email has been sent home today with further infor-

mation; please could you let us know if you will be joining us so we have an idea of numbers. There is also the option for 

children to receive an ash cross on their foreheads; please email the school if you would prefer your child not to have this. 

You will have received the parents evening letter yesterday. These will take place on Monday 13th and Tuesday 14th March. Appointments 

are filling up thick and fast, so please contact the office on 740285 or office@brighstoneprimary.org.uk to book your slot if you haven’t  

already done so.  

Last week, you will also have received an email/letter from Chartwells, our catering company, explaining about the price increase that will 

be in place from Monday 20th February. This letter is also on the letters page on our website. If you have any questions about this, please 

contact the office.  

Keeping children safe is always our main priority for all of us, both in school and at home. One of the ways in which 

we can do this is through keeping them safe online. New ‘dangers’ are introduced all the time, which we have to be 

watchful for. We have been made aware of some innocent sounding videos and games that may slip through your filters, 

that are actually pretty horrifying and could cause children to be worried, anxious and have sleepless nights. Mrs Jones 

has sent out a couple of emails about this yesterday and today. Please keep an eye out for these or any other potentially traumatic videos or 

computer games that we and everyone else needs to be aware of. 

Following the start of the phased introduction of the new navy PE t-shirt, it has been great to see children proudly sporting this 

already, and some also wearing navy hoodies, which are very much needed in this chilly weather! (White PE t-shirts are still  

accepted until the end of this academic year.) Please be reminded that PE ‘bottoms’ (e.g. jogging bottoms or leggings) should be 

navy blue rather than black, and that socks should be plain white, black or grey, rather than colourful, novelty or fluffy. Hair 

accessories should also be in school colours. 

I hope you all have a lovely half term, and I look forward to seeing you on Monday 20th February. 

With best wishes, Mrs Lennon and the Brighstone Team 

Learning and Achieving Through Love,      

Courage and Respect 

This week’s Collective Worship theme is Courage: Encouraging 

Others 

The root of the word courage is cor – the Latin word for heart. The 

word ‘courage’ can be found in two other words: 

 

 

 

 

These are times when we are feeling down and things seem to be 

against us. This is when our friends need to build us up and       

encourage us. What could you say to your friend if they needed 

cheering up or needed support to face a challenge? 

 

 

 

Dear Lord, 

Help us to find ways to encourage other people that we are working 

with. 

Help us to remember how it feels to be discouraged 

And to try to have the courage to build other people up. 

Amen 

 

“Be strong and courageous; do not be frightened or dismayed, for 

the Lord your God is with you wherever you go.” Joshua 1.9 



School Dinners 
Children in Year R, 1 and 2 are entitled to a ‘universal’ free school meal everyday.  

Children in Years 3-6 are charged at £2.55 per day.  

 
 
 
 
 
  

Safeguarding 
 

If you have a concern about a child you can call the 
police on 999 if you feel they are at risk of 

immediate harm 
Contact us: safeguarding@brighstoneprimary.org.uk 

Speak with our DSL Mrs Jones in the school office 
You can contact the NSPCC: 

Or call children’s services 0300 300 0117 

   Poetry Corner 

 

 

 

Grammar and Spelling Matters 
Each week we will include a mini grammar or spelling 
lesson so you know what your children are learning! 

 

 

Spellings: Contractions 
 

 

 
Can you put these into sentences? 

 
 
 

Attendance Matters! 

Week Commencing 6th February  

Whole School attendance target: 96.5% 

      

 Actual Attendance: 92.64% 

Late marks this week: 6 

Baguettes now available on  

Tuesdays and Thursdays instead 

of JPs (ham, cheese or tuna) 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Week 2 

Pizza Sausage and Mash Roast Gammon Chicken Curry Fish Fingers Option 1 

Tomato pasta Veggie sausage Vegetable pastry roll Tomato pasta Quorn dippers Option 2 

Dessert Crispy Bar Shortbread Ice Cream Apple Crumble Frozen Yogurt 



Social, Emotional & Mental Health 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 For more 

online 

safety 

tips, 

please 

click 

HERE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/


Bumble Bee Helena - Ballet exam - High Merit certificate and silver medal. Beavers 

badges for air activities and personal challenge. 

Kieran - great swimming progress - 4 certificates and badges!  

Honey Bee Henry - can now swim 50m. Beavers badges for air activities and    

personal challenge. 

Maddie - for being a great Honey Bee! Happy travels! 

Ivy Bee Charley - for being a fun member of the class! Happy travels! 

Sports Bee Reuben - for showing great skills in handball and kurling. 



 

 

 

 

 

Honey Bee class  

Year 3 and 4 have been learning about prehistoric painting. They created a 'cave wall' by gluing lentils, 

bulgar wheat, couscous and sunflower seeds to cardboard. This created a textured surface to paint on. 

Then they used simple shapes like ovals, triangles and circles to draw and paint animals on top.   

Aren’t they great! 

 

 

 

 

 



Key dates this year 
 

 

 

 Friday 10th February: Last day of term 

 

 Monday 13th—Friday 17th February: Half term 

 

 Monday 20th February: Back to school 

 

 Wednesday 22nd February: Ash Wednesday service at 2pm in St Mary’s 

Church—parents/carers welcome 

 

 Monday 13th March: Parents Evening 

 

 Tuesday 14th March: Parents Evening 

 

 Wednesday 29th March: Messy Church (KS1 morning; KS2 afternoon). 

Details to follow nearer the time. 

 

 Monday 3rd April—Friday 14th April: Easter holidays 

 

 Monday 8th May – Extra Bank Holiday (due to the King’s Coronation) 

 

 Monday 29th May—Friday 2nd June: Half term 

 

 Thursday 20th July: School closed for staff development day 

 

 Friday 21st July: School closed for staff development day 

 

 

 

 

 













 

Celebrate International Women's Day  
with Adult Community Learning (adults 19+), and bring a child over the age of 10yrs 

with you to our workshop morning, on Sunday 5 March 10am-12pm.    Choose be-

tween weaving your own beautiful unique piece of wall art, using mixed media and 

personal items,  or create a colourful keyring (heart, flower etc) and hopefully you'll 

never lose your keys again! 

 

Workshops take place at The Learning Centre, Westridge, Ryde and cost £10/£5 con-

cession per person (child pays £5).  Booking is essential, to book an adult and child 

place please call 817280, or adults 19+ only can book via our website www.iow.gov.uk/

ACLcourses 

 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.iow.gov.uk%2FACLcourses%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2u4nNfBzB3_Th0IrXxmF5DPtG63UgqL14abuZX8Qgp3EJjvEHdV42wp9A&h=AT0GQqxYG1jFj-569ms1d368K5yG8C10IoiZb0r6D-9zsluF6hCkesPUG1hqDg4eImyip2MgLfePzcMYzWxtPMFLtP2bvlYSG2rasEZDWDrUdOUf
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.iow.gov.uk%2FACLcourses%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2u4nNfBzB3_Th0IrXxmF5DPtG63UgqL14abuZX8Qgp3EJjvEHdV42wp9A&h=AT0GQqxYG1jFj-569ms1d368K5yG8C10IoiZb0r6D-9zsluF6hCkesPUG1hqDg4eImyip2MgLfePzcMYzWxtPMFLtP2bvlYSG2rasEZDWDrUdOUf











